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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-10373        0023 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-00:23:38  Enrt-00:25:20  Arvd-00:28:42  Clrd-00:32:56
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:31:10  Clrd-00:32:49
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reporting a Commercial Burglar System   
activation initiated by the Library/Conference motion   
detector. Alarm Co unable to contact a Keyholder.

25-10386        0332 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 08/31/2025 0344
  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-03:35:04  Enrt-03:35:32  Arvd-03:38:50  Clrd-03:44:57
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar System activation   
initiated by the Library/Conference motion detector. Alarm   
Co unable to contact the Keyholder.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-10388        0353 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-03:55:05  Clrd-03:56:00
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle that pulled over and stopped   
on the side of the road.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay. Cruiser clear.

25-10389        0558 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 08/31/2025 0619
  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-05:59:46  Enrt-06:00:01  Arvd-06:04:09  Clrd-06:19:12
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reporting a Commercial Burglar System   
activation initiated by the Library/Conference motion   
detector. Keyholder enroute.

         Narrative:      
Keyholder has a 5 minute ETA.   

         Narrative:      
224 checked alarm activated area with keyholder.  All   
appears in order at this time.

25-10390        0650 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 08/31/2025 0704
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   2
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/31/2025  Thru: 09/06/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/09/2025

                                                     Arvd-06:50:00  Clrd-07:04:42
         Narrative:      

226 is on a Motor Vehicle stop at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicles were observed driving beside each other at the   
merge. The Toyota was being pushed into the opposite lane   
and the Mercedes was pushed onto the curb damaging its   
wheel. Both operators were verbal warnings and explained the   
process of merging.   

25-10393        1017 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 08/31/2025 1142
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-10:18:21  Clrd-10:26:37
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for improper passing and speeding.

25-10394        1101 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 38] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-11:06:14                 Arvd-11:06:16  Clrd-11:23:23
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-11:06:19                 Arvd-11:06:20  Clrd-11:23:22
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting there are movers on the property that are   
not supposed to be there.

         Narrative:      
Homeowner verified that parties are allowed to be there.

25-10397        1321 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-13:22:47                 Arvd-13:28:29  Clrd-13:52:44
         Narrative:      

MSP reporting a minor MVA in the area.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10398        1431 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-14:32:00  Clrd-14:43:00
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for speeding.

25-10400        1610 DISTURBANCE Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:12:12  Enrt-16:13:08  Arvd-16:15:09  Clrd-17:00:28
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-16:17:02                 Arvd-16:17:04  Clrd-16:56:50
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-16:17:08  Enrt-16:17:10  Arvd-16:20:28  Clrd-16:55:54
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a fight between two to three   
individuals. RP stated one party fled the scene in an   
unknown vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested and en route.

         Narrative:      
Summons issued.   

25-10401        1637 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:56:55  Enrt-17:01:16  Arvd-17:04:20  Clrd-17:07:18
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting parties riding a motor bike   
and ATV doing wheelies and donuts in the parking lot of the   
attached location.

         Narrative:      
226 reports vehicles were no longer there upon arrival.   

25-10402        1735 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:35:00  Clrd-17:40:28
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for marked lanes.   

25-10403        1843 DISTURBANCE Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:45:10                 Arvd-18:46:01  Clrd-19:04:18
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-18:49:04                 Arvd-18:52:21  Clrd-19:04:00
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting an altercation at attached   
location.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-10405        1907 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:10:24  Enrt-19:10:27  Arvd-19:12:05  Clrd-19:21:57
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting someone hit their car in the parking   
lot. Other party left without exchanging information.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-10407        1945 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [BRO 1] COMMERCIAL ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller out of town. Transferred via PSAP to Brockton   
Police.   

25-10408        1951 NOISE COMPLAINT CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1518] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:55:18                 Arvd-19:57:48  Clrd-20:01:56
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-19:55:20                 Arvd-19:58:03  Clrd-20:01:02
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:55:21                 Arvd-19:57:53  Clrd-20:01:57
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:55:22                 Arvd-19:58:03  Clrd-20:01:59
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a large amount of vehicles   
and a possibly party at attached location. RP stated people   
are hanging out of vehicles and playing extremely loud   
music.   

         Narrative:      
Event is in Brockton. Brockton contacted and confirmed there   
is a permitted event at this location.

25-10409        2005 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WILLOW ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:05:00  Clrd-20:11:42
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for headlight violation.   

25-10410        2014 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1485] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:15:26                 Arvd-20:22:37  Clrd-21:10:03
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a disabled vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 called direct by operator. 15 minute ETA.   

         Narrative:      
Owner arranged for a private tow.   

25-10413        2142 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-21:42:00  Clrd-22:15:30
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:43:34  Enrt-21:43:49                 Clrd-21:47:52
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:49:04  Clrd-22:15:32
         Narrative:      

229 reports vehicles in the area of the attached location.   
They stated they were looking for a bonfire and were sent on   
their way.   
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         Narrative:      
229 and 224 checking the area.   

         Narrative:      
Multiple parties sent on their way. Units clear.   

25-10414        2247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:47:02  Clrd-22:48:21
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective headlight.

25-10415        2253 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:53:00  Clrd-23:31:09
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

NIL requested and A-1 is en route.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has the vehicle removed from the roadway.   

For Date: 09/01/2025  -  Monday   

25-10418        0108 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-01:08:48  Clrd-01:16:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-10421        0200 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-02:00:40  Clrd-02:06:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-10423        0216 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-02:16:59  Clrd-02:22:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

25-10424        0614 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
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                       Disp-06:17:52                 Arvd-06:18:22  Clrd-06:19:27
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, Entry motion, warehouse motion, and driver entry   
/exit door. No contact with key holder has been made at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
While officer was out checking property alarm company called   
and canceled response.   

25-10425        0654 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-06:56:36                 Arvd-06:58:32  Clrd-07:04:26
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, triangle room motion. No key holder contact has been   
made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Officer reporting multiple construction workers at property   
working.

25-10427        0922 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 575] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-09:22:50  Clrd-10:31:54
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for speeding violations.

25-10428        0933 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:33:27  Clrd-09:36:03
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-10429        1008 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:08:37  Clrd-10:10:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-10430        1036 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-10:37:42                 Arvd-10:39:20  Clrd-10:47:37
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Zone 3, kitchen motion.

         Narrative:      
228 reporting an open door.   

         Narrative:      
228 checked the building. All appears in order.   
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25-10432        1112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    W CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:12:04  Clrd-11:18:19
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-10433        1112 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for a tow release.

         Narrative:      
Form issued.

25-10434        1140 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-11:41:30  Clrd-11:47:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator issued written warning for speeding.

25-10437        1337 DISTURBANCE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-13:41:55                 Arvd-13:41:58  Clrd-13:55:03
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stated she was verbally assaulted by a male   
party in the parking lot of the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Male party was described as a white male wearing a white t-
shirt and jeans. CP stated he was driving a white Ford F150,   
possibly an F350.   

         Narrative:      
The argument was regarding a shopping cart. Information   
logged in case a similar incident occurred.   

25-10439        1416 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 231] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-14:18:56                 Arvd-14:19:33  Clrd-14:21:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a suspicious vehicle sitting outside her   
house for the past half hour.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is waiting on a party who is moving belongings to   
the residence across the street.

25-10440        1432 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SHAGBARK RD
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                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-14:33:50  Clrd-14:35:51
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle with damage and air bags   
deployed.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle belongs to a friend of a resident and was towed   
there yesterday after an accident in Bridgewater. Vehicle   
will be towed out of lot in the next few days.

25-10441        1512 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 712] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-15:16:05                 Arvd-15:18:14  Clrd-15:34:20
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-15:21:55                 Arvd-15:21:59  Clrd-15:27:02
         Narrative:      

Owner of the attached business stated there is a party on   
his property that he would like removed. Owner stated the   
male party had his vehicle dropped off to have work done on   
it. Owner stated he advised the party he would be out of   
state until Wednesday to which the party stated he would   
sleep in his car on the property until the owner gets back.

         Narrative:      
Party stated he has a private tow en route. ETA 30 minutes.   
Owner notified.

25-10442        1612 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party for LTC fingerprints.

25-10443        1654 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:00:40                 Arvd-17:00:43  Clrd-17:15:06
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:27:03                 Arvd-17:27:04  Clrd-17:41:59
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak with an officer.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with party and advised proper action for her   
request.

25-10444        1740 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:44:49                 Arvd-17:44:52  Clrd-17:52:25
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to an officer.

         Narrative:      
Party advised to speak with East Bridgewater police as issue   
is in their town.

25-10445        1814 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COLUMBUS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:21:21  Enrt-18:21:26  Arvd-18:33:55  Clrd-18:38:30
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Easton PD looking to locate a female that was involved in a   
hit and run with the attached vehicle.
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         Narrative:      
226 made contact with the attached party and advised her to   
speak with Easton PD.

25-10446        2201 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party stated his dog ran away from his residence in   
North Easton and was last spotted in South Easton. Caller   
wanted his information logged in case anyone sees or comes   
across the animal. The dog is described as a tri color   
Beagle with a red collar and a red leash.

25-10447        2235 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 746] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:36:08                 Arvd-22:36:10  Clrd-23:04:08
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:36:11                 Arvd-22:36:58  Clrd-22:37:45
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:36:12                 Arvd-22:37:44  Clrd-23:28:51
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:37:47                 Arvd-22:37:48  Clrd-23:28:50
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states MVA with vehicle on its side.

         Narrative:      
229 requesting WBFD respond due to party still in the   
vehicle. WBFD notified.   

         Narrative:      
224 requesting NIL. Mark's Towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
229 states pole 52 was struck. National Grid notified.   

         Narrative:      
224 requesting BCI. BCI contacted.

         Narrative:      
Mark's Towing on scene.   

         Narrative:      
224 states BCI and National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
224 states National Grid requesting the Water Department   
respond for markings. Water Department notified.   

For Date: 09/02/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-10452        0653 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 09/02/2025 0701
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-06:58:12                 Arvd-06:58:14  Clrd-07:00:38
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported a gas container in the middle of the   
roadway. Unit 226 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Item has been removed from the roadway.
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25-10453        0716 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-07:16:38  Clrd-07:26:06
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for inspection sticker and stop sign   
violation.

25-10454        0742 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 746] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:44:14                 Arvd-07:44:18  Clrd-07:52:51
         Narrative:      

Unit 227 out assisting Verizon at the attached location.   

         Narrative:      
Officer cleared.

25-10462        1147 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 09/02/2025 1150
  Location/Address:    [WEG 418] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:48:16                                Clrd-11:48:50
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:49:53  Enrt-11:49:55  Arvd-11:50:44  Clrd-11:50:48
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a man in a yellow/orange vest near   
her residence but did not see a work vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Party was advised that National Grid is doing work in   
attached area.   

         Narrative:      
Confirmed National Grid in area.

25-10463        1157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:57:14  Clrd-12:07:14
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

25-10464        1212 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:12:45  Clrd-12:16:58
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-10470        1442 ROAD RAGE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his vehicle was attacked by 2   
motorcyclist while driving on Route 24. Transferred to State   
Police.   
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25-10471        1527 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off FID renewal application.   

25-10474        1607 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:10:29                 Arvd-16:15:54  Clrd-17:42:04
         Narrative:      

Multiple calls about backed up traffic and a possible DMV.   

         Narrative:      
Party has a private tow en route.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Raleighs en route.

         Narrative:      
Raleighs on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Raleighs has the vehicle. 228 transporting female party to   
the station starting mileage 36178.8 at 1728.

         Narrative:      
228 arrived at station with female party ending mileage   
36180.3 at 1733.

         Narrative:      
Tow release given in hand.   

25-10475        1716 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up LTC. Given in hand.   

25-10476        1737 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up tow release form. Given in hand.   

25-10477        1741 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party picking up log note. Given in hand.   

25-10479        2024 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-20:24:00  Clrd-20:29:00
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Warning for headlight violation.   

25-10480        2037 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 68] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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                                                     Arvd-20:37:31  Clrd-20:41:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-10481        2048 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-20:52:26  Enrt-20:52:30  Arvd-20:54:35  Clrd-21:14:58
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:05:24                 Arvd-21:05:26  Clrd-21:06:27
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:05:27                 Arvd-21:05:28  Clrd-21:06:07
         Narrative:      

RP stating a couple wearing dark clothes came up to their   
house stating they lost their phone in the RP's back yard.   

         Narrative:      
Party described as an African American couple with a   
stroller that attempted to get access to the back yard of   
several homes. Party stated they had an app showing the   
location of the phone. Unable to locate at this time.   

25-10482        2106 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 864] SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:06:00  Clrd-21:28:56
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-21:15:04                 Arvd-21:15:06  Clrd-21:29:22
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mays en route.   

         Narrative:      
Mays on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Mays has vehicle.   

25-10483        2209 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:09:00  Clrd-22:14:53
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for red light violation.   

For Date: 09/03/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-10491        0222 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:23:02  Clrd-02:25:10
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10493        0226 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:26:48  Clrd-02:27:04
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10495        0227 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:27:51  Clrd-02:28:21
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10500        0236 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:36:39  Clrd-02:38:57
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10501        0239 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:39:19  Clrd-02:39:49
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-10503        0336 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:37:12                 Arvd-03:37:14  Clrd-03:37:15
         Narrative:      

WBFD reporting a vehicle traveling West on Rt 106 is   
swerving all over the road.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD reporting the vehicle took the Rt 24 Northbound exit.   
MSP notified.

25-10504        0536 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1371] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:39:14                 Arvd-05:44:30  Clrd-05:54:01
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting he struck a deer. CP stated no   
injuries and deer is not on scene.

         Narrative:      
Party was sent on his way.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10506        0816 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 142] CLINTON RD
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ entry-exit.
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         Narrative:      
Alarm company cancelled prior to arrival.   

25-10507        0836 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:39:41                 Arvd-08:39:42  Clrd-08:53:55
         Narrative:      

Detail Officer reporting DMV in the area.  NIL requested,   
cruiser en route to assist.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle.   

25-10509        0945 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 172] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:45:23                 Arvd-09:51:55  Clrd-10:01:40
         Narrative:      

Party reports an abandoned motor vehicle at this location.

         Narrative:      
Calling party found the keys to the motor vehicle in their   
repair drop box. Calling party will make contact with the   
vehicle's owner.

25-10510        1001 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:01:49                 Arvd-10:06:31  Clrd-10:21:06
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a possible DMV in the above area.

         Narrative:      
Motor vehicle appears disabled and it's not blocking the   
roadway. Motor vehicle's owner is an Amazon employee. 228   
spoke with Amazon management who will get in touch with the   
owner to coordinate promptly removal.

25-10511        1100 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:01:27                 Arvd-11:01:33  Clrd-11:01:35
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting two past shoplifting incidents.

25-10513        1200 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WHI] SOUTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:23:51  Clrd-19:49:42
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting SAR with search for missing Q5 male.

25-10514        1236 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III 09/03/2025 1315
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:37:55                 Arvd-12:50:09  Clrd-13:14:28
         Narrative:      

Caller reports she was involved in a minor motor vehicle   
crash at the attached location.
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         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged, report to follow.   

25-10515        1247 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 931] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-12:51:10                 Arvd-13:05:28  Clrd-13:14:45
         Narrative:      

Stoughton PD reports the attached motor vehicle was reported   
stolen out of their jurisdiction approximately two weeks ago   
and they received reports that it might be located at the   
attached location.

         Narrative:      
228 checked entire property and did not observe a truck   
matching the description given by Stoughton PD.   

25-10518        1334 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:36:13                 Arvd-13:50:28  Clrd-13:50:53
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a suspicious male knocking on doors in the   
attached area. Caller's attention was drawn to this male   
because he appeared to be knocking on doors of residences   
without motor vehicles parked on their driveway.

         Narrative:      
227 reports the male is a National Grid representative who   
is in the process of upgrading residences to the new   
electrical meters. Party's motor vehicle has been attached   
to this call.

25-10519        1400 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:02:14                 Arvd-14:25:23  Clrd-14:25:53
         Narrative:      

Caller requests assistance verifying two VIN's at the   
attached location.

         Narrative:      
227 assisted attached party with verification.

25-10520        1440 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:43:07                 Arvd-14:51:55  Clrd-15:01:29
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:43:11                 Arvd-14:47:01  Clrd-14:52:26
         Narrative:      

Manager reports a male walked out of the store with a hand   
basket full of items unpaid for. She describes the subject   
as an older white male, wearing a blue baseball cap and blue   
sweater with a white logo on the right side of the sweater.

         Narrative:      
227 and 228 searched the area north of Family Dollar and   
were unable to find anyone fitting the description given by   
the store's clerk.

25-10521        1634 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  16
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/31/2025  Thru: 09/06/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 09/09/2025

                       Disp-16:45:50  Enrt-16:55:29  Arvd-17:00:26  Clrd-17:12:03
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:45:56  Enrt-16:53:39  Arvd-17:00:19  Clrd-17:12:05
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating the attached vehicle was stolen out of   
their town last night and they received information that it   
was last seen at the attached address.

         Narrative:      
Calling party advised the day shift had already checked the   
property.   

         Narrative:      
Calling party requesting officers check the property again.

         Narrative:      
226 and 225 checked the area. Unable to locate the attached   
vehicle at this time.

25-10522        1721 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WENDELL AVE
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-17:31:57  Enrt-17:33:59  Arvd-17:38:04  Clrd-17:44:27
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:32:02  Enrt-17:33:04  Arvd-17:38:02  Clrd-17:44:26
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a racoon in her driveway that   
doesn't seem to be moving.   

         Narrative:      
Calling party unsure if animal is injured or has rabies.

         Narrative:      
Animal removed from driveway.

25-10524        1739 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COMMONWEALTH AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:39:41  Clrd-17:42:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for handsfree violation.

25-10525        1750 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 09/03/2025 1803
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1331] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:50:29  Clrd-17:59:04
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:55:11  Enrt-17:55:14  Arvd-17:58:09  Clrd-17:58:35
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-10526        1908 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-19:08:00  Clrd-19:14:54
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:08:33  Enrt-19:08:36  Arvd-19:09:26  Clrd-19:14:56
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for marked lanes.
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25-10527        1953 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-19:53:00  Clrd-19:58:04
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:57:41  Clrd-19:57:52
         Narrative:      

Warning for equipment violation.

25-10528        2002 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-20:04:52  Enrt-20:05:31  Arvd-20:08:26  Clrd-20:15:49
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:04:55  Enrt-20:05:07  Arvd-20:09:10  Clrd-20:15:50
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 alarm at attached location. Zone is library   
conference motion.   

         Narrative:      
Contact made with keyholder who is aware of an issue with   
the alarm system.

         Narrative:      
Keyholder en route to shut off alarm.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure at this time.

25-10529        2025 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-20:25:16  Clrd-20:30:09
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-10530        2040 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-20:40:00  Clrd-20:44:44
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:41:03  Enrt-20:41:17  Arvd-20:42:27  Clrd-20:44:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for headlight violation.

25-10531        2052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-20:52:00  Clrd-20:55:48
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:53:05                 Arvd-20:54:02  Clrd-20:55:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for headlight violation.

25-10533        2135 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
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                       Disp-21:37:19                 Arvd-21:39:37  Clrd-21:51:44
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:37:27  Enrt-21:40:13  Arvd-21:40:30  Clrd-21:51:25
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating a racoon was hit by a car in   
front of his house and looked injured and flailing around.

         Narrative:      
226 advised to notify DPW that the animal is deceased and to   
pick it up.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

25-10534        2223 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:23:00  Clrd-22:27:29
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:23:28  Enrt-22:23:50  Arvd-22:24:52  Clrd-22:27:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for headlight violation.

25-10535        2241 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-22:46:49                 Arvd-22:46:52  Clrd-22:52:49
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:46:54  Enrt-22:47:27  Arvd-22:49:39  Clrd-22:52:51
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating they were watching the cameras live at   
the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Calling party stating the unauthorized party was a male   
walking around with a flashlight and a dog.

         Narrative:      
Nothing showing at this time.

25-10537        2321 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

J2 cruisers were in pursuit of attached vehicle. Pursuit was   
terminated in Brockton around 2315 hours.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10538        2348 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:53:55                 Arvd-00:53:58  Clrd-09/04/2025 @ 00:54:05
         Narrative:      

Party called stating that a resident from town may have his   
vehicle. The party did not have any vehicle information and   
described the vehicle as a 2016 Buick color gray. The   
calling party allowed resident to use vehicle two days ago   
and it has not been returned. Vehicle has not been report as   
use without authority or stolen as of yet. Caller reported   
he has just checked the address and his vehicle is not   
there.
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For Date: 09/04/2025  -  Thursday   

25-10552        0930 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WOODROW LN
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:38:57                 Arvd-09:38:59  Clrd-09:50:20
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a suspicious party wiping his car down with   
a rag and what appears to be a gas can.

         Narrative:      
Party advised he is not allowed on the property.

25-10554        1000 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:38:03  Enrt-10:38:06  Arvd-10:40:51  Clrd-11:05:18
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a party with a flat tire at the attached   
location.

         Narrative:      
222 spoke to homeowner who said the vehicle could remain at   
the property until the owner is able to remove it.

         Narrative:      
222 changed tire with the assistance of the homeowner.   
Vehicle operator will be returning to pick up the vehicle.

25-10555        1001 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-10:01:00  Clrd-10:03:39
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-10:02:56                 Arvd-10:02:59  Clrd-10:03:41
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-10:03:18  Enrt-10:03:22                 Clrd-10:03:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out. Sent on his way.

25-10560        1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:42:45  Clrd-12:24:18
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-10569        1530 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:47:46                 Arvd-15:47:47  Clrd-15:50:32
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a DMV at the attached location.

         Narrative:      
Mark's is en route.
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         Narrative:      
MSP on scene.

25-10572        1756 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:56:09  Clrd-17:59:23
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-10573        1916 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 09/04/2025 1938
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:16:44  Clrd-19:27:24
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator took control of vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-10574        1941 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:41:05  Clrd-19:43:48
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-10578        2033 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:34:09  Clrd-20:39:35
         Narrative:      

Officer checking on vehicle in lot.

         Narrative:      
Party stated he was on a phone call and would be utilizing   
the vacuum at the establishment.    

25-10580        2228 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:28:07  Clrd-22:31:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-10582        2240 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:40:00  Clrd-22:46:19
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:41:37                 Arvd-22:45:05  Clrd-22:46:20
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:42:35  Clrd-22:44:22
         Narrative:      
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Operator checks out.

25-10583        2255 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:55:58  Clrd-22:58:25
         Narrative:      

Motor vehicle stop. Citation issued.   

For Date: 09/05/2025  -  Friday   

25-10587        0700 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:13:52  Clrd-07:29:06
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring school zone.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-10588        0830 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:34:19                 Arvd-08:40:08  Clrd-08:49:33
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a dead cat in between his property and the   
main road.

         Narrative:      
WB DPW notified.

25-10589        0846 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party requesting accident report, report issued.

25-10594        1049 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 09/05/2025 1224
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1515] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola
                       Disp-12:21:36                 Arvd-12:21:42  Clrd-12:21:44
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:21:39                 Arvd-12:21:40  Clrd-12:21:46
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a possibly stolen vehicle at the   
attached business.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle not coming back as stolen. Owner contacted and he   
stated that he reported the vehicle stolen out of Stoughton.   
Stoughton PD contacted, they will be reaching out to owner.

         Narrative:      
Stoughton PD stated the vehicle has already been located in   
NCIC.  Owner of vehicle will reach out to property owner to   
have vehicle removed.
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25-10595        1140 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:40:55  Clrd-12:18:48
         Narrative:      

Officer out for COA event.   

25-10598        1242 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party requesting an accident report and a tow release form   
for the attached vehicle. Both reports released.

25-10600        1256 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party brought a female brown and black dog to the   
station.

         Narrative:      
Dog returned to owner.

25-10601        1302 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:17:44                 Arvd-13:17:47  Clrd-13:33:04
         Narrative:      

Party in the station requesting to speak to an officer   
regarding potential stalking.

         Narrative:      
Party referenced a 35 year old case, believes the involved   
individual called her to request lessons and referenced the   
arrest. She advised him not to call or show up on 9/3/25. As   
of this time the individual has not called back. Party would   
like incident logged for now.

25-10605        1414 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1180] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:16:58                 Arvd-14:17:01  Clrd-14:28:36
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that her handle broke off of her tub   
and she could not get the water to shut off. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Water has been shut off.

25-10607        1442 SERVE WARRANT (Criminal) Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 910] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-15:01:04  Enrt-15:01:07  Arvd-15:11:02  Clrd-15:13:05
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:01:12  Enrt-15:01:15  Arvd-15:11:01  Clrd-15:46:10
         Narrative:      

Brockton District Court faxing over a Section 35 Warrant of   
Apprehension Docket # 2515MH000669 to be served.

         Narrative:      
Attached party in custody. 222 transporting to Brockton   
District Court.
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         Narrative:      
Starting mileage 52,692.7.

         Narrative:      
Transported to Brockton District Court.

25-10608        1559 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:00:00                 Arvd-16:00:03  Clrd-16:11:57
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports MVA, no reported injuries, no airbag   
deployment.

25-10610        1639 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting lost keys (Ford key, house key, key   
fob). If turned in requesting to be notified.

25-10612        1702 SOLICITING CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    PURCHASE ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:11:51                 Arvd-17:11:52  Clrd-17:14:10
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:15:22                 Arvd-17:15:23  Clrd-17:21:00
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting solicitors going door to door   
in the area.

         Narrative:      
225 spoke with parties who stated they have a permit through   
West Bridgewater. Parties were advised they need to check in   
prior to soliciting.

25-10613        1714 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:14:00  Clrd-17:14:55
         Narrative:      

225 checked on a possible DMV, party was making a phone   
call. All okay.

25-10615        1953 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:53:07  Clrd-19:57:32
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-10617        2054 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:56:02  Enrt-20:56:05  Arvd-20:59:44  Clrd-21:20:02
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:56:04  Enrt-20:56:07  Arvd-20:59:41  Clrd-21:20:01
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:56:08  Enrt-20:56:10  Arvd-20:57:32  Clrd-21:14:41
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting 2 parties are at the business   
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and walked behind the building.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the premises. No parties in the area.   
Caller advised to call back if he sees them.

25-10618        2109 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:09:48  Enrt-21:09:49  Arvd-21:10:35  Clrd-21:22:43
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting employees are accusing him of stealing.

         Narrative:      
227 spoke with all involved parties, case of mistaken   
identity. Party involved to follow up with management   
tomorrow.

25-10621        2142 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:42:39  Clrd-21:49:16
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

For Date: 09/06/2025  -  Saturday   

25-10625        0029 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-00:33:47                 Arvd-00:33:49  Clrd-00:37:03
         Narrative:      

Semrecc via 911 reports staff stated a party left the above   
address, possibly intoxicated. Attached vehicle turned   
toward Easton.

25-10630        0139 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:41:24                 Arvd-01:41:27  Clrd-01:45:01
         Narrative:      

229 checking on a party who appears to be sleeping in their   
vehicle.

25-10631        0142 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    BERT DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:43:21  Clrd-01:43:52
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking property.

25-10634        0226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 09/06/2025 0303
  Location/Address:    [WEG 672] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-02:26:32  Clrd-02:31:02
         Narrative:      
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25-10635        0302 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 09/06/2025 0515
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1353] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-03:02:44  Clrd-05:14:49
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:06:26                 Arvd-03:06:28  Clrd-03:24:01
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:07:42                 Arvd-03:10:35  Clrd-03:37:13
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:34:08                 Arvd-03:34:10  Clrd-03:52:28
         Narrative:      

228 requesting a second car to the traffic stop at the   
attached address.

         Narrative:      
227 requests NIL and a Matron to the station. Raleigh's   
notified and enroute. Matron enroute.

         Narrative:      
0332 - 228 en route to the station SM 36371.6

         Narrative:      
228 at the Sallyport. EM 36371.6

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Matron in station.

         Narrative:      
0353 - Raleigh's has the vehicle. 226 is clear.

         Narrative:      
Bail Clerk contacted. Personal recognizance.

         Narrative:      
BCI in the station.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell #1.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner out of cell for remote bail processing by Clerk.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner returned to cell.

         Narrative:      
0505 - Ride in lobby. Prisoner out of cell.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released.

         Narrative:      
Matron clear of the station.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-320-AR
            Arrest:    RODRIGUES, ALEXANDRIA GOMES       
           Address:    4980 N MAIN ST Apt. #501   FALL RIVER, MA
               Age:    24
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION

25-10637        0527 NOISE COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
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                       Disp-05:30:46                 Arvd-05:32:40  Clrd-06:02:40
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requests an Officer for a dog which has   
been barking for several hours.

         Narrative:      
Messages left on cell and landline for the attached party.

         Narrative:      
226 attempted to make contact with dog owner. No response to   
knocks and doorbell.

         Narrative:      
Message left for attached vehicle owner re dog ownership.

25-10638        0721 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:21:47  Clrd-07:32:38
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to stop for red light.

25-10639        0733 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:35:10                 Arvd-07:38:47  Clrd-07:41:11
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a skunk on the field.

         Narrative:      
226 reports animaldoes appear unwell but is making its way   
to the woodline. CP will keep a watch.

25-10640        0837 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 09/06/2025 0859
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:57:05  Enrt-08:57:08  Arvd-08:58:17  Clrd-08:59:04
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ Zone 7, 4, and user code tampers.

         Narrative:      
Open for business.  All appears in order.

25-10641        0839 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:41:25                 Arvd-08:44:44  Clrd-08:54:53
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting kids approaching a sick looking   
skunk.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

25-10642        0951 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
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         Narrative:      
E911 caller reporting debris in the roadway at the attached   
location.

         Narrative:      
Caller transferred to MSP.

25-10643        0958 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:06:04  Enrt-10:06:07  Arvd-10:12:32  Clrd-10:12:33
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting a wellbeing check for a male party   
wearing a white tanktop and carrying a black trash bag who   
appears unsteady on his feet.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports the attached party was walking for a long   
distance and requested a ride to the train station.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off.

25-10646        1042 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her vehicle has a flat tire. They will be   
fixing and removing the vehicle tomorrow. Not creating a   
hazard.

25-10648        1149 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:50:15                 Arvd-11:50:20  Clrd-12:22:50
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:50:22  Enrt-11:50:25  Arvd-11:56:55  Clrd-12:20:55
         Narrative:      

Officers assisting with funeral procession.

25-10649        1348 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for a tow release form.

         Narrative:      
Tow release form given in hand.

25-10651        1540 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Danniel A Arriola
                       Disp-15:46:07                 Arvd-15:46:09  Clrd-15:46:13
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a fire in a mulch bed.

         Narrative:      
Transferred to Easton PD.

25-10652        1605 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
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                       Disp-16:16:20                 Arvd-16:16:22  Clrd-16:26:42
         Narrative:      

Walk in party looking to report a stolen package.   

25-10654        1723 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-17:23:00  Clrd-17:33:33
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:24:20  Enrt-17:24:22  Arvd-17:27:27  Clrd-17:33:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for registration sticker.   

25-10657        1823 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC. Given in hand.   

25-10658        1834 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1245] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-18:34:00  Clrd-18:37:51
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:35:10  Enrt-18:35:12  Arvd-18:37:53  Clrd-18:37:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for inspection status.   

25-10661        2014 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:30:49  Enrt-20:30:59  Arvd-20:37:48  Clrd-20:41:13
         Narrative:      

Multiple business line callers reporting a vehicles that has   
been playing loud music for an extended period of time.

         Narrative:      
Unit checked area and could not locate any music or vehicles   
in the area at this time.   

25-10663        2212 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-22:13:26  Enrt-22:13:29  Arvd-22:17:00  Clrd-22:20:27
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:13:28  Enrt-22:13:31  Arvd-22:17:01  Clrd-22:20:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a tree branch down blocking a hydrant in   
the area of the attached location.   

         Narrative:      
DPW notified via voice mail. Hydrant is still accessible.   

25-10664        2224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:24:00  Clrd-22:27:58
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:24:22  Enrt-22:24:25  Arvd-22:24:54  Clrd-22:27:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for equipment violation.   
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25-10665        2231 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-22:33:18  Enrt-22:33:23  Arvd-22:34:50  Clrd-22:43:56
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:33:21                 Arvd-22:34:51  Clrd-22:43:54
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting assistance with a vehicle   
lockout.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.   


